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RSP DCO Reference to upgrade and reopen Manston Airport - TRO20002-003503

Dear Sirs,

Whilst I would not normally lower myself by responding to Mr Ken Wraight’s spurious comments and photo, taken by a supporter of Manston Airport I hasten to add and not Mr Wraight, who wasn’t even invited to the SMAa BBQ meeting last Sunday, the photo was actually taken before the meeting started, as it can
be seen that seats are saved, people are still walking about and the left hand side of the room is missing from the photo. 

I would, however, just like to counter Mr Wraight’s comments and show how things can be twisted. If one was to believe Mr Wraight, using the same logic as him, I can provide a photo showing only 2 people (and maybe a dog), at any one time, ever to support No Night Flights!

I therefore trust the Examination Authority will regard Mr Wraight ‘s latest submission about there being no support for a reopened Manston Airport as nonsense! 

Kind regards,

Angela Stevens 
Ref: 20011922

Sent from my iPhone
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